
B O A R D  B U L L E T I N

ALBERTA EDUCATION MINISTER
VISITS MHCBE!
On September 11, The
Board of Trustees and
Senior Administration
welcomed Education
Minister, Hon. Adriana
LaGrange and local 
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M E D I C I N E  H A T  C A T H O L I C  B O A R D  O F  E D U C A I T O N

On Friday, August 30 All Division Staff attended our
back to school Faith Development Day. The day began
at the Medicine Hat College with speaker, singer and
songwriter Steve Angrisano.
 
We were inspired and delighted with his songs and
inspiring faith message. The day continued with our
New Employee Recognition followed by Mass
celebrated with Bishop McGrattan at Holy Family
Parish in the afternoon. It was a fantastic day!
Link to video from Faith Day: https://youtu.be/KBX2OVF_900

FAITH FORMATION DAY - AUGUST 30 2019WELCOME NEW EMPLOYEES!
On August 30, the Board of Trustees
recognized all new employees. We are thrilled to
welcome these new faces to our MHCBE Family!

New Employee Names (photo above)
 

NEXT CATHOLIC SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
Tuesday, October 8, 2019 at 6:00pm

Medicine Hat Catholic School Board Office
1251 – 1st Avenue SW. All are Welcome!

Stephanie Akehurst, Courtney Andres, Heidi Ayers, Carly
Desjarlais, Renee Drake, Eugene Erick, Jordan Fauth,
Braydon Gordon, Jennifer Grad, Angie Green, Stephanie
Grisbrook, Kim Hoffner, Noah Irvine, Danica Janzen,
Quinten Karg, Leanne Kindrat, Chad Kletzel, Shane
Lambert, Chelsey Lybbert, Michelle Meshen, Tanya
Michon, Ashley Pasiciel, Mark Richard, Laura Rempel,
Caleb Robinson, Monica Sharma, Savannah Symmonds,
Alyssa Volk, Jordan Weisgerber, Kennedy Werre, Kaylee
Wolkowski & Dwayne Zarichny.

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION MARCH 2020
The Board of Trustees will recognize our Long
Term Service Employees at our Division-Wide
PD Day on Friday, March 20, 2020.

ORANGE SHIRT DAY - SEPTEMBER 30
Medicine Hat Catholic Schools
wear orange in the spirit of
reconciliation and hope!
MHCBE is proud to take part
in the national Orange Shirt
Day movement for the third
consecutive year. By wearing
orange on September 30, 

MLA's to École St. John Paul II School. The
morning was spent with a board meeting and
tour of the school followed by an exclusive
JPII News student interview! The Board of
Trustees extended a sincere thank you to
Minister LaGrange for taking the time to visit
and meet with local school boards.
Productive discussions were had! 

www.mhcbe.ab.ca

staff and students acknowledge the experience of
residential school survivors and honour them by
showing a collective commitment to ensure that every
child matters. All MHCBE schools were given "Every
Child Matters" pencils and pens to recognize this day.Link to highlight video: https://youtu.be/YW1AYvKQ_no
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